
 

 

4th March 2024 
Deputy Sorca Clarke   
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
sorca.clarke@oireachtas.ie 
 
 
 
PQ 45126/23 Paediatric Clinical Nurse Manager Posts 
 
 
Dear Deputy Clarke, 
 
 
I refer to your representation in relation to the number of Clinical Nurse Manager Posts for the 
Paediatric Emergency Department in the Regional Hospital, Mullingar.  
 
 
Regional Hospital Mullingar can advise of the following there are no Clinical Nurse Manager Posts 
for the Paediatric Emergency Department in the Regional Hospital, Mullingar.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kay Slevin  
Hospital Manager,  
Regional Hospital Mullingar. 
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